
A New Year, A New Decade
Thursday, January 9, 2020 
Happy 2020 everyone! As we leave one decade and enter 
another, we are reminded of the importance of standing together 
in moments of crisis. Just like 10 years ago when the world woke 
up to hear of a powerful earthquake which destroyed a great 
portion of Haiti. Many around the world came together in support 
of Haiti. 
  
Today, we know the situation has not improved much with many 
other factors hindering the progress of this poor nation. Indeed 
not just the NPH Haiti home, but all of the nine homes of Nuestros 
Pequeñose Hermanos are suffering through two years of 
weakened funds provided for them. Budgets are decreasing, jobs 
are lost, children lose services. If we can see it in our hearts to 
give a little extra to Haiti or any of these homes, the children of 
the future will certainly appreciate it.  
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